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Sandy Creek Central School District
“Cowet Pride is Community-Wide!”

October 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Each year, the Department of Education provides over $36 million in Impact Aid
to school districts which serve the children of military and civilian employees. In
order to receive this aid, school districts must gather registration data regarding
the students enrolled in their district.

This funding enables us to provide programs and services that may not otherwise
be available to students. The information gathered to determine eligibility for
Impact Aid pertains to any student whose mother, father or legal guardian is
active duty military, OR a civilian working on a military post.

Completion of the survey need only be done by those individuals who meet the
criteria noted above. Survey information can be returned in one of the following
ways:

1) In Person: Complete the information below and send it back to school.
Please put it in an envelope marked “Attention Teresa Crast™ and have
them drop it off in the office.

2) By Mail: Complete the information below and mail it back to school:
Sandy Creek Central School, Attention Teresa Crast, P. O. Box 248,
Sandy Creek, NY 13145.

3) Email: Teresa Crast at tcrast@sccs.cnyric.org with “military” in the
subject line. A fillable .pdf document will be emailed to you. You can fill
it out, save it and email it as an attachment back to Teresa.

4) Online: Go to the Sandy Creek School District website
(www.sces.cnyric.org), click on the “military involvement™ link located in
the “District Information™ box. This is a fillable .pdf document that will
need to be saved and emailed as an attachment, or printed and sent in to

school.
QActwe Duty QClVlllan

(Please check one)

Parents Name:

Custodial Students:

Name: Grade: _
Name: Grade:
Name: Grade:
Name: Grade:
Name: Grade:

Thank you for your cooperatlon ~

WITI

Kyle Faulkner, ?upermiendem of Schools
P.O. Box 248, 124 Salishury Street, Sandy Creek, NY 13145 - (315) 387-3445; Fax (315) 387-2196
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